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 January 5, 2017 

 

Mr. Ian Forrest, Senior Attorney 
Southern California Edison Company  
Post Office Box 800 
Rosemead, CA 91770 
Email: ian.forrest@sce.com 

RE:  Application Completeness - Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the Riverside 
Transmission Reliability Project – Application No. A.15-04-013 

Dear Mr. Forrest: 

The California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) Energy Division CEQA Unit has completed its review 
of Southern California Edison’s (SCE’s) Application (A. 15-04-013) for a Certificate of Public Convenience 
and Necessity (CPCN) for the Riverside Transmission Reliability Project (RTRP) and responses to CPUC’s 
Deficiency Reports #1, #2, #3, and #4. 

Section 15100 of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) requires the agency responsible for 
the certification of a proposed project to assess the completeness of the project proponent’s 
application. The Energy Division uses CPUC’s Information and Criteria List and PEA Checklist as the guide 
for determining the adequacy of project applications. 

The Energy Division finds that the application including SCE’s responses to deficiency reports contain 
sufficient information to satisfy the requirements of the Commission’s Information and Criteria List and 
PEA Checklist and therefore deems this application complete. 

Though the Energy Division deems this application complete, the Energy Division reserves the right to 
request additional information at any point in the application proceeding when needed to support 
either the proceeding or the CEQA process.  

Please direct any questions or comments to me at (415) 703-5484 or Jensen.Uchida@cpuc.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jensen Uchida 
Project Manager 
Energy Division, CEQA Unit  

 
cc:  Hallie Yacknin, CPUC ALJ 
 Mary Jo Borak, Supervisor 

Tom Diaz, SCE Regulatory Affairs 
Jeff Thomas, Project Manager, Panorama Environmental  
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